
RCPS  Summer Term Newsletter  

What a busy and exciting summer term we have had. It has been wonderful 
to see all the children enjoying their class trips out.  We had a very        
successful Sports Day and it was great to see so many friends and family 
attend. The PTFA arranged the best summer fair which the children     
thoroughly enjoyed.  This year has flown by and we are extremely proud of 
all of our pupils.  They have worked hard all year and always done it with a 
smile on their faces.  We would also like to say a huge thank you to all our 
parents and carers. Your support means the world to us and we can’t wait 
for next year. Thank you. 

Sad Goodbyes 

We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs        
Rainford who has worked at Royal Cross 
for over 30 years.  She has decided to 
leave us for a life of retirement!  We know 
you will have many adventures in the future 
and we can’t wait to hear all your stories. 
All the staff and children will miss you 
dearly. You have been the gardening queen, 
the library lead and the best HLTA.  Thank 
you. 

 

We would also like to say thank you and 
goodbye to Mrs Marsh. She has been a  
valuable member of staff at Royal Cross 
for a long time and I know the staff and 
children will miss her very much.  Good 
Luck and please stay in touch! 

 

 

 

 

 

  Term Dates 
 School will reopen on Tuesday 

3rd September 

 School will be closed for         
October half term on the week 
beginning 21st October 2024 and 
pupils will return on Monday 28th 
October 2024. 

 School will close for the      
Christmas holidays on Friday 
20th December 2024. 

 Please look out for key dates for 
individual classes on the          
curriculum newsletters which will 
be sent out in September. 

  Sports Day 
Sports Day was a huge success! Thank 
you for coming! 



 Exciting times  Parent pay 
Quick Reminders 

 Milk money for the term is £17.10 

 Dinner money is £2.70 per day. 

 

ALL payments to be made via Parent Pay. 

 Goodbye and good luck 

Summer Well being—Top 
Tips 

1. Protect your skin—Remember to 
wear sunscreen, wear hats and    
sunglasses to shield yourself from 
the suns rays! 

2. Embrace healthy eating—Summer 
time is the perfect time to indulge 
in fresh, seasonal fruits and       
vegetables.  Try things like          
watermelon, cucumber, celery and 
strawberries! 

3. Stay Active—Take advantage of 
the weather when you can and get 
outside. Go for a walk, a bike ride, a 
swim and find something you enjoy 
doing together as a family.  

4. Stay positive and grateful—
Embrace the joys of summer,       
appreciate the beauty around you 
and focus on the things you are 
grateful for.  Plan outdoor         
gatherings, picnics or BBQ’s.    
Quality time with friends and    
family is essential for mental and 
emotional wellbeing so have fun and 
enjoy the holidays! 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to    
Humaira but she is more than ready for her 
next journey at high school. It has been a joy 
having you in school and we will miss seeing 
that lovely smile every morning.  Remember 
work hard, keep smiling and always be       
yourself. It has been an absolute joy having 
you at Royal Cross. Go and achieve your 
dreams but remember to come back and see 
us soon! Good Luck! 

Thank you to our wonderful PTFA for        
arranging the summer fair. We raised over 
£500! 

 PTFA 


